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State Representative  
GREGG UNDERHEIM  
Chair: Assembly Committee on Health  
Chair: Assembly Select Committee on State & Local Finance  

July 24, 2003  

Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

Attn: Notice 4  

Dear Sir or Madam  

I am writing to express my support for 2001R-136P, the proposal regarding flavored malt beverages and their classification.  

By clarifying that products marketed, sold, and taxed as malt beverages are made according to traditional brewing methods and processes, the proposed 0.5% standard ensures consistency in production from one brewery to another.  

Thank you for the opportunity to offer my support for the current TTB proposed rulemaking for flavored malt beverages.  

Sincerely, 

Gregg Underheim  
WI State Representative  
54th Assembly District  

Capitol:                              District:  
Madison, Wisconsin 53708-8953            Oshkosh, Wisconsin 54901 


